
January 24, 2014 

 
HAPPY VALENTINE’S DAY 

1L FAMILIES! 
 

If your child wishes to bring in Valentine’s Day cards to 
distribute any day between February 10th-13th, 

please bring one for EACH CHILD in the class. 
(Sending cards is a great way for 

your first grader to practice handwriting!) 
 

                           Here we are: 
 Lucy B.  
 Tommy 
 Lucy D. 
 Missy 
 William 
 Wyatt 
 Emme 
 Aidan 
 David 
 Megan 
 Kenneth 

 Timmy 
 Joey 
 Maggie 
 Ryan 
 Luke 
 Kevin 
 Cooper 
 Cass 
 Anthony 
 Julia 
 Christopher 

 

As always, thank you for your cooperation! 
Mrs. Littrell 


